Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

September 5 2023
REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

CLMD-2023 g 5 6 .

SUBMISSION OF REPORT ON THE LEARNING RESOURCES RECEIVED
BY THE SPECIAL PROGRAM IN FOREIGN LANGUAGE (SPFL)
- KOREAN IMPLEMENTING SCHOOLS

To:  Schools Division Superintendents
Divisions of Borongan City, Calbayog City, and Southern Leyte,
All Others Concerned

1. Relative to the DepEd Memorandum BCD-SCPD-0-2023-0399 on the
Provision of Learning Resources to Special Program in Foreign Language — Korean
(SPFL-Korean), this Office, through the Curriculum and Learning Management
Division (CLMD), requests the concerned Schools Divisions to facilitate the
submission of report on the learning resources received by the implementing schools
from the Korean Ministry of Education through the International Korean Education
Foundation (IKEF).

2. The report is due not later than September 15, 2023 and it must be duly
signed by the school head, Division SPFL Coordinator, and the Schools Division
Superintendent.

3. Immediate dissemination of and strict compliance with this Memorandum are
desired.

ALVERO, CESO IV

Enclosure: None
Reference: As stated

To be indicated in the Perpetual Index under the following subjects:
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ATTENTION : Regional SPFL Supervisors
School Division Superintendents
Education Program Supervisors
SPFL Coordinators
Concerned School Heads

FROM : JOCELYN DR MDAYA%
Director IV

SUBJECT PROVISION OF LEARNING RESOURCES TO SPECIAL
PROGRAM IN FOREIGN LANGUAGE-KOREAN (SPFL-
KOREAR) IMPLEMENTING SCHOOLS

DATE $ 31 August 2023

The Department of Education, through the Bureau of Curriculum Development-
Special Curricular Programs Division, is pleased to announce the provision of over
70,000 Korean teaching and learning materials to the 68 Special Program in
Foreign Language-Korean (SPFL-Korean) implementing schools nationwide. The
said delivery was made by the Korean Ministry of Education through the
International Korean Education Foundation (IKEF).

Kindly refer to the attachment (Excel file) for the list and number of books per school.
Please note that the types and quantities of books provided are approximately based
on the results of the demand survey accomplished by the implementers through
BCD-SCPD-0-2022-3307 or Request to Accomplish Demand Survey on Korean
Language Books for SPFL-Korean Implementing Schools for S.Y. 2023-2024.

Immediate dissemination of this memoerandum is desired.
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